McKownville Improvement Association
Online Meeting
Thursday, March 23, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.

Due to an unexpected circumstance our March meeting will be held online only. Town Supervisor
Peter Barber will start off the meeting with some announcements on a variety of topics, including the
Comprehensive Plan Update, construction of the Northway roundabout scheduled to begin on April 5,
and planned improvements at Town parks. Next, Town Planner Ken Kovalchik will speak to us about
the planning process, and about development projects now underway or under consideration. Finally,
Biagio DelVillano from Delaware Engineering will update us on the final stages of the storm water
drainage improvement project.

Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 19th.

To join the meeting by computer:

No password is required for this meeting. Beginning shortly before 7:00 p.m. you may join the
meeting by carefully typing the following address:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82134535325

Then enter Meeting ID: 82134535325

To join the meeting by cell phone:
Dial: 1 646 876 9923
Then enter Meeting ID: 821 3453 5325

Other news:
Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day will take place on Saturday, April 15, from 8:00 a.m. to
2:00 p.m. at the Town Highway Department building located at 6338 French’s Mill Road.

McKownville-Country Club Highlands Historic District: The grant application to the Pomeroy
Foundation for a Historic District roadside marker was successful, and the marker has been delivered.
Thanks to the agreement of the homeowner, it will be installed on the property of 1443 Western Avenue
in the spring. An announcement will be made when a date for this event has been chosen. A prototype
example of a plaque for houses in the McKownville - Country Club Highlands Historic District will be
available for inspection at the meeting.

Subscribing to our email list:
If you don't yet subscribe to our email list but would like to receive occasional updates from us, please go to the webpage

https://mckownville.org/MIAallsubunsub.html (or use the link to this form on the Meetings page of the website) and submit
your request. Be sure also to respond to the confirmation email message; if this does not appear in your inbox soon after
making your request, please check your spam/junk folder.
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